
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF 
WELLNESS POLICY HEARING 

PAPILLION LA VISTA COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

June 24, 2024 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Wellness Policy Hearing of the Board of Education of the 

School District of Papillion La Vista Community Schools, in the County of Sarpy, in the State of 

Nebraska, will be held Monday, June 24, 2024, immediately after the 6:00 p.m. Parental 

Involvement Hearing at the Papillion La Vista Community Schools Office Board Room, 420 South 

Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska. 

 
The purpose of the Wellness Policy Hearing is to allow parents, students, and members of the 

public an opportunity to speak and provide input to Policy #5602-School Wellness as required 

under the Child Nutrition and WIC Reauthorization Act of 2004. 

 
An agenda for the public hearing, which shall be kept continually current, is available for public 

inspection at the Superintendent's office during normal business hours. 

 
 
SuAnn Witt, Secretary 
Papillion La Vista Community Schools 
Board of Education 


